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Subject: Congratulations on TTC’s 30th Anniversary 

Dear Mr Maeda, 

It is with great pleasure that the Intenational Telecommunication Union (ITU) Telecommunication 
Standardization Bureau (TSB) congratulates The Telecommunication Technology Committee (TTC) on 
celebrating its 30th Anniversary on 22 June 2015.  

I would like to take this opportunity to profusely thank TTC for its contribution and continuous support and 
collaboration to ITU-T activities during the last 30 years. The ITU-T is very confident to continue its 
relationship with TTC for the future development of Telecommunications/ICTs standards, specifically on the 
emerging services and technology, as well as on 5G networking, IoT and smart cities. 

Once again, we would like to offer our heartiest congratulations on TTC’s 30th Anniversary, and wish your 
organization further success and development.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Chaesub Lee 
Director of the Telecommunication 
Standardization Bureau 
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